
NOTICE OF OPEN FORUM PUBLIC MEETING (ONLINE) 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  CONTACT:  DAVID HOPKINS, P.E. 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 9, 2021    LITTLE ROCK PUBLIC WORKS 
     701 WEST MARKHAM STREET 
     LITTLE ROCK, AR 72201 
     (501) 371-4812 
     DHOPKINS@LITTLEROCK.GOV 
      
     
 

Open Forum Public Meeting:  
Concerning 

Kavanaugh Bike Lanes 
(Markham to Van Buren) 

 
 
WHAT: Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, we are unable to conduct a public meeting in 

the traditional sense.  We are therefore offering an online opportunity for the 
public to review project information for the Kavanaugh Bike Lanes from 
Markham to Van Buren.   

 
WHO: All interested parties in the vicinity of the project area. 
 
 
WHERE: Interested parties may participate in this meeting virtually by following the link 

below. 
 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 from 5:30 to 6:30 PM.  Log-in instructions are posted 

on the City’s website on the Public Works page under “Bike Lanes on 
Kavanaugh Blvd.”  The address for the page is: 

 
 https://www.littlerock.gov/city-administration/city-departments/public-works/bike-

lanes-on-kavanaugh-blvd/ 
 
The site will be maintained, and comments received beginning Tuesday, June 
22, 2021 – Friday, July 2, 2021. 

 
 

- END- 
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